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CIRCULAR LETTER 
 
 
October 9, 2013 
 
 
 
The circular letter of October 2012 from the Chairman of the Rules Committee specified 
that the new heavier jibs were mandatory in the International events organised in 2013 
and, from the National Championship up, from January 1, 2014. 
 
After responses received from around the World, the Rules Committee recommended to 
the Board of Governors that this requirement be postponed at the National level.   
 
Therefore, the enforcement of the heavier jib weight is delayed for National 
level events until 2015. 
 
The International Regattas in which the heavier jib will be mandatory shall be 
communicated soon. 
 
 
Decision of the Board of Governors of September 22, 2013 
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